## **Greetings!**

Marg McCulley will be leading this Sunday's worship service

Thank-you to the following volunteers this Sunday:

Elder in Charge: Anna-Marie Hancock

Scripture Reader: Debi Hoefling Sound Operator: Pat Evans Greeters: Pat & Stan Bohnet

Coffee Hosts: Linda Kisell, ally and Lexi PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen Minutes for Mission: Chris White

Westminster choir practice will reconvene on Thursday, September 12<sup>th</sup> at 7pm

Westminster United Church is still accepting donations of food and toiletry items on behalf of the Medicine Hat Chaplaincy. The donation bin is located in the Narthex. These items help struggling college students and are in great demand.

Westminster choir practice will reconvene on Thursday, September 12<sup>th</sup> at 7pm